
The Magnificat Nov 2018

Events

Sunday, November 4th
  All Saints in Memory
  Giving Tree Kick-Off 8&10 services
  Pageant Practice Starts 9:00-9:45 am
Saturday, November 10th
  Veteran's Sock Hop Noon- 2 pm
Sunday, November 11th
  Veterans Day Display - November 11th
Sunday, November
  Greening the Church, after 10 am service
Sunday, December 2nd
Advent Evensong 6:30 pm
Sunday, December 9th
  Cookie Walk 9-1

All Saints Memory Table
Please select a favorite photo, cherished
possession, inherited item or anything that
reminds you of a relative or friend that has passed
away, and bring it with you to church
on November 4th when we will be celebrating All
Saints Day at Annunciation. The reminders could
be something that the person made, a craft

project, a knitted scarf, or a favorite piece of music, a painting or
other art work, a favorite recipe. Anything that will go on the table is
acceptable, unless it moves under its own power, i.e. a pet. We will
set up a table in the Narthex so that the items can be shared with the
rest of the congregation. Please contact Charles O'Morchoe if you
have any questions. 

Christmas Pageant 2018
Calling all youth!  Join us for this year's Christmas Pageant, which will
be presented on Sunday, December 23 during the 10:00am service. 
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We have parts for kids of all ages!  Pageant
practice is every Sunday from 9:00-9:45am
beginning November 4th.  Please contact
Samantha Robison to let her know that your child

would like to participate: robison_samantha@yahoo.com

Veterans
Calling ALL Veterans and friends! Come and join us
for our 2nd annual Veteran's Day Sock Hop! It is a
wonderful opportunity to be recognized and honored
as a Veteran, or to come and show your appreciation
for them as we celebrate their service. On
Saturday, November 10th from 12-2 we welcome

you to come make some new friends, enjoy a delicious meal, play
some fun games, and bust a dance move with our DJ!  There is no
cost for this event but feel free to bring a dish if you'd like. There
will be a container available for sock donations to benefit those in
need. All participants will receive a welcome gift and prizes will be
awarded for the best 50's sock hop attire! If you have any questions,
please contact Sue Whipple. Hope to see you there!!! 

Veterans Day Display - November 11th
A table will be set up to display pictures and
memorabilia. This can be about you and/or other
family members that you wish to honor.  Please
participate!  Questions? Ask Dale Sander or Tony
Waynick.

GOING FORWARD IN SERVING OUR 
VETERANS AND FAMILIES 

CHAPLAIN, CLERGY and FAITH BASED SUMMIT

DATE: Wednesday, November 7, 2018
TIME: 9:00 A.M. until 4:00 P.
See Brochure

Giving Tree Kick-Off:
This year we will be offering our support to a
nonprofit organization called, "Caring For Kids
Clothing."  Each year hundreds of children go
without proper clothing and supplies but since
2010 this ministry has helped provide essentials to

many of them through our local schools. Please join us for both
coffee hours on November 4th to welcome the founder, Christine
Thompson and learn more about how to give from our hearts to their
hands. Additional information is available on the outreach
communication board. All unwrapped gifts and monetary donations
are appreciated through December 2nd.  See Andrea Lindblad or Sue
Whipple with any questions. Thank you!

Cookie Walk

The Annunciation
Holiday Cookie Walk and Raffle returns on December 9 for its fourth

Sundays between the services

Adult Forum Series: History
of Religions
Join us this fall for an adult
forum series presented by
parishioner John Herbert, a
former Roman Catholic
deacon with an MA in
Theology, focusing on
Interfaith Studies. 

Sunday Night Live

 Youth Education
3rd Sunday of the Month
Sunday, Nov 18th

Full schedule and details on
the website!

Study Groups
The Study Groups will continue
meeting @ the church:

Wednesday morning 10am

 Each week a
different person
will lead the
discussions and
another person
will provide the
snacks.

My Grandfather's Blessings 
(Stories of Strength, Refuge
and Belong) by Rachel Naomi
Remen, MD.  Reading log 

Thursday evening 7pm.
The Thur group will continue
with a traditional Bible Study on
the weeks reading.

Please join either (or both)
group any week.

Prayer Time

Morning Prayer
FOURTH FRIDAY!  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001KsW7_zKQxVULQ1hRidCWVIN_-yLJS_nkWqwgN9Aoi-cVpg_Q7AC8xWinYRPF_Q08UAwGuOLWxTY_1ZK6RDRdcUi0LO9JGc_q1TmpasZ8uF4KrRm6CwH3XXqsgEUSq5Ag_BhyAGUWjjJKbEMIRTq9W_uZibQ2CNVT6VLhEJOSSltjPdXU_UMMK90Lz605hFUB58SDGNfOUJ4z_Cl_R5cIR2qgDPrMgfmA9eRuN75DexG6_aJohFtTVYtQAsdPAkfg&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001KsW7_zKQxVULQ1hRidCWVIN_-yLJS_nkWqwgN9Aoi-cVpg_Q7AC8xWinYRPF_Q08hcOfQYOpEdi_g5G3GWSpFofP5NsYOrJoD_IiFbnVeVji2C39Oj6uUNTioZcB3Ehr2riBEdIhNhxssVVNuSpPEHuyou7PaK_nHzGUEXac3kOJBqxpFA4Vy6Egl1FtZTNxZadA_h3C2HdkpwzI5RXx0EphDphb6qlvKdcWjbjCeF71DD1ddv074-w_E2rTkmt2&c=&ch=


installment. It's impressive that over the past 3 years we've each
found which ingredient we are in our Cookie Walk recipe. There are
many ways to be involved so this can truly be an all-parish event that
has become Annunciation's biggest annual fundraiser. 
The communication wall in Strang Hall has all the information you
need. Check it out often for forms and updated information. Have
questions or thoughts? Talk with Samantha Robison or Susan
Schrunk.

Meditation: Listening to God
Hi All: Meditation is canceled for the rest of the
year.  I will post in the Parish News and online
when we will resume after January.  

I DO GUIDE MEDITATIONS OVER THE PHONE IF YOU
WANT ANYTIME.  I AM ALSO THINKING OF HAVING A WEEKEND
MEDITATION GATHERING AT THE CHURCH IN 2019.  EVERYONE IS
BUSY AND SOMETIMES OVER COMMITTED. SO I MAY CHANGE TO
ONLY DOING ONCE IN AWHILE.  ANY THOUGHTS GREATLY
APPRECIATED.  BLESSINGS, NAMASTE', BARBARA 

Special Request
Our Annunciation friend, Rev. Karen King
continues her ministry in Tanzania and has twenty
students that will be graduating next year in June
2019. They are in need of some gently used suits,
shirts and shoes for these graduates. This could be
the possibly the only suit they would ever have
throughout their priesthood. They are also in need
of any unlocked Samsung or Apple 6 (or

newer) phones to assist them in communicating with their diocese
from some of their remote villages. Phones older than a 6 do not
work well there. If you are able to help provide any of these items,
there will be a container available for donations for the next few
weeks and will be taken back to Tanzania in January. Please see Sue
Whipple with any questions.  Thank you!   
 

NOTES FROM THE NURSE
Dale Sander, RN

Treating colds the "natural" way

WASH YOUR HANDS 
DON'T SNIFF  (MAKES THE BAD STUFF GO BACK
IN)    Blow one nostril at a time putting gentle
pressure    on the other side.
STAY RESTED  So your body can direct energy to the battle at 
      hand.
INCREASE FLUID INTAKE  Water is the best choice.
DRINK HOT LIQIUDS   Can sooth nose and throat 
STEAMY SHOWER  Helps clear the passages.
ELEVATE HEAD IN BED  Allows for better nasal drainage.
DON'T FLY  Bad for your ears and respiratory system. (AND
CATCHING THINGS)

ABOVE ALL!!   Remember serious conditions can masquerade as the
common cold and a mild infection can evolve into something more
serious.    If you have severe symptoms or are getting sicker each
day SEE YOUR PHYSICIAN!!  And it's not too late to GET YOUR FLU
SHOT. 

From Our Liturgical Friend

Nov 23rd.
Call/text Deacon Linda Lutter
with questions and/or
suggestions, 847-340-3253 or
email at
lindalutter@hotmail.com. 

Book Club

Book Club 
Book C lub West
When:  Mon,  Nov  5,  7pm -  9pm  
Wher e:    Pullinger

Book C lub East
When: Mon,  Nov  19  , 6pm - 8pm
Where: Potestas Pizza, 434 S Green
Bay Rd, Waukegan, IL 60085, USA

Youth Group

Atoma - Latin for Indivisible,
Atomic, that which cannot be cut.
Atoma - "Annunciation" for
Youth Group!
Atoma - Mission - to provide a
safe and fun space for our
youth; to interact & socialize
with one another, to develop
friendships with peers who are
being raised with a common
set of values, and to
comfortably comment on their
faith & its role in their daily lives.

5th grade and up. 

Come and play with us. Look to
the Parish News for our next
meeting or contact Beth/Bill
Hagan if you have any
questions.

unch Bunch

Date:  
Wednesday, Nov 28th
Time: 1:00pm-2:00pm

Location:  Great Wolf

For reservations contact Jane



Rev. Jane Schaefer

SO HERE WE ARE - IN THIS TIME OF
CHANGE AND TRANSITION ...

Read on

From Our Director of Music
Westley Hodges

As we push through the
Fall ...

 Read on 

From Our Jr. Warden
Maggie Attiyeh

Do you remember that Dr. Suess
book, Horton Hears a Who? ...

Read on

Hospitality

Read about what is going on ...
 

Outreach Central
SAVE THE DATES: 
Giving Tree Kick-Off - November 4
Veteran's Sock Hop - November 10 
Read on to see what is going on ...

Miriam Berry, Outreach Communications

See you on Church (any day of the week)!

Schaefer at 224-372-7940 or at
cs.js@comcast.net

Mens Group

 

Second Saturday of the
month from 9am-11am

Sat, Nov 10th, 9am - 11am

Feed My Starving
Children

  If you would like to be a part of
this ministry of feeding the
hungry please join us.  Mark
your Calendars ... Here are the
Saturday dates, 

9:00 am to 11:00 am
+Nov 24th

Last Saturday every
Month

God's Peace and Blessings!
text/call @ 847-340-3253
Lindalutter@hotmail.com 

PADS

+Nov 16th
Third FRIDAY every Month

The mission of the program is
to provide support, resources,
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and shelter to individuals and
families experiencing a
housing crisis. We will again
offer our support as a parish to
St. Mark Lutheran Church in
Lindenhurst and we welcome
you to join us!  If you would like
to learn more, please check out
our communication board for
more information. If you have
any questions see Mike
Bill or Sue Whipple (site
managers) orDeb Bill or Carol
Anderson (food coordinators.)

Meet Our Vestry

Sr. Warden - Mike Bill
Jr. Warden - Maggie Attiyeh

Vestry - Mirium Berry, Andy
Cambell, Beth Hagen, Susan
O'Morchoe, Michael Chatlien, Dan
Whipple, Cindy Hibbard Andrea
Lindblad

Rector - Rev. Elizabeth Molitors
Clerk - Charles O.Morchoe.


